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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 11:18 AM

To: 'Adam Graf'

Subject: RE: 2250 Luther Pl.Graf Ltr.7-7-16

Hi Adam, 

 

Looks like Inspector AJ Neis made an inspection to 2250 Luther and found that the storage was 18 inches below 

the sprinklers and the lock installation does not required a permit and not affecting the sprinkler coverage; 

therefore, his dept is withdrawing the order.  The hearing on July 26 is not necessary. 

 

Questions, please let me know. 

 

Thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Adam Graf [mailto:adam.g@aimcorp.info]  

Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 12:36 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: Huseby, Laura (CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Owens, Phil (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Wiese, Angie 

(CI-StPaul) 
Subject: RE: 2250 Luther Pl.Graf Ltr.7-7-16 

 

Thank you 

 

Adam  

 

 

Adam Graf 

Vice President 

Advanced Innovative Management  
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O: (651) 739-5544 

C:  (651) 329-6400 

 

          

 
 

 

NOTICE:  This e-mail and any attachments or files transmitted with it may contain confidential information and is 

intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed within the body of the e-mail.  If 

you have received this email or its contents in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete or destroy this 

e-mail and any attachments or files transmitted with it and do not further disseminate, use, distribute, rely upon 

or copy this e-mail and any attachments or files transmitted with it.  If you are not the intended recipient of this 

e-mail, you are notified that any misuse, further dissemination or disclosure of this e-mail or any attached files is 

prohibited. 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) [mailto:mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  

Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 12:34 PM 

To: adam.g@aimcorp.info 
Cc: Huseby, Laura (CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Owens, Phil (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Wiese, Angie 

(CI-StPaul) 

Subject: 2250 Luther Pl.Graf Ltr.7-7-16 

 

Hello Mr. Graf, 

 

See attached letter in the above matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


